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This bill restricts local school boards from directing curriculum in schools. It’s a direct 

attack to protect the gender ideology. 

The sad outcome is that low-income and minorities are impacted with no choice, 

stuck in a declining system that no longer prioritizes reading, writing and math. 

This bill furthers the intrusion of sexually explicit books into our schools and libraries. 

Children shouldn’t be exposed to books advocating sex of any kind and with content 

that’s borderline encouraging pedophilia. Promoting immoral and illegal activities is 

raising up lawlessness and evil. Evil we see on the streets with an increase in 

juvenile crime. 


